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July 7-8, 2022

HELLO TO ALL HOCKEY PLAYERS AND FAMILIES,

WE ARE EXCITED TO SHARE THAT YOU CAN NOW REGISTER FOR AN INCREDIBLE

INITIATIVE, AN UPCOMING SUMMER CHARITY ROAD HOCKEY TOURNAMENT.

SCOTLAND’S YARD ROAD HOCKEY CLASSIC WILL TAKE PLACE ON JULY 8, 2022

AND SUPPORTS THE SCOTLAND’S YARD VISION OF ENHANCING LOCAL KIDS’

CANCER CARE AND THE TREATMENT OF OTHER CHILDHOOD DISEASES. 100% OF

THE PROFITS WILL GO DIRECTLY TO SCOTLAND’S YARD AT GRAND RIVER

HOSPITAL. 

YOUR INVOLVEMENT AND DONATIONS ARE TRULY APPRECIATED, AND OUR

COMMUNITY WILL BE STRONGER FOR IT.

PLEASE GO TO SYHOCKEY.CA TO LEARN MORE AND REGISTER YOUR TEAM. 
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